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Comments: I appreciate the leap in technology presented by eMTBs is a unique management challenge. These

proposed directives rightfully plan separate management for bicycles and electric bicycles. It is my strong opinion

that eMTBs are not appropriate on current or future mountain bike trails.

 

Thank you for the willingness to engage with the mountain bike community


